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husband had twenty-five cents, and a messenger was dispatched to 
the field where he was working to get the money. I had prayer with 
the family, and opened up to them the glorious Gospel of Jesus 
Christ The woman thanked God that I had been sent that way. 
The messenger returned without the money, as the father had spent 
it for something else. I gave them a Bible, praying that God might 
bless it to them. I went on my way rejoicing, remembering that it 
is more blessed to give than to receive.

VISITING THE SICK.

I visited one day a girl very sick ; she asked me to pray with her 
After talking to her of the hope beyond the grave tears of joy rolled 
down her cheeks. I gave her “ Come to Jesus,” and “ Christ is all.’ 
I left her rejoicing in the blood of the Crucified One 

I found the people very kind and also the ministers.

CHEAP BIBLES.
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The Bibles I have been selling arefextremely cheap, and although 
sometimes people cannot buy, they look with amazement at the 
prices. i free siRELIGIOUS TRACT SOCIETY’S BOOKS.

I find Friendly Greetings, Child’s Companion, Peep behind the 
Sceneh, Leisure Hour, and Sunday at Home sell very fast
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CONVERSIONS.

•I only know of one conversion as the result of my labor. I have 
reason to believe that God has blessed my efforts and that the' 
Society is destined to do a glorious work for the Master. I hope 
and pray that God may abundantly bless the Society and its Colpor j 
leurs.
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NOVA SCOTIA.

James G Johnson’s Report.—Colchester County.

I have been engaged as a Colporteur about seven years, but have 
only labored under the direction of the Society for one year. The 
last year has been the most pleasant from the fact that the boob 
furnished by the Society are cheaper than those obtained from other 
sources, and the people very generally are in sympathy with tht 
Society’s efforts and ready to patronize its agents.

During the year I have visited many sections in Halifax County 
and traversed the greater postion of Colchester as well Although 
the gound I have worked is generally pretty well cultivated, spintu
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